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Williton Pavilion Project  

 
 

Project Update. 
 

During September we completed both the Asbestos Survey, required for the partial 

demolition of the old changing rooms and the Soil Analysis. No major issues were raised 

and we have taken into account their findings within the project cost. Further surveys 

have also been undertaken by the utility companies to establish their connection costs. 

   

Working with the Quantity Surveyor on the project cost, we are considering the 

possibility of including within the construction phase, the remodelling of the old 

community building, to form a new unisex public toilet, mess room for the ground 

contractors and additional storage.  

 

Work continues on the Stage 3 application, due end of November. A draft copy of the 

Business Plan has been submitted to the Big Lottery for review and comment and the 

initial draft of the Project Plan is on target for delivery by the 8
th

 November. 

 

   

 

Councillor Bill Vaughan    

 

    

 


